


“More than an institution, more than a tradition, more 
than a society, Masonry is one of the forms of Divine life 
upon earth.” Bro. Joseph Fort Newton 

Greetings Brethren,

Well November is here and that means it’s time for a new 
leader to assume the East.

When I first knocked at the door of Sandoval Lodge 6 
years ago I had no idea what to expect. All I knew was that 
my Father was a Mason and a lot of great men I admired 
and respected were members of the Craft and I wanted to 
be a part of that. I wanted to know what it was that drew 

these men to this institution. Was it the secrets? The rituals? The ornate 
buildings? The handshakes and passwords? Well for me it was all of those things 
and more. And the most important for  me was the Brotherhood.

The friends and Brethren I have made and met will forever be precious jewels in 
my life, and I hope that in my year in the East and my years in Freemasonry, 
Brethren have felt my love and joy for the Fraternity, and for the friendship we 
have shared.

We have overcome many challenges this year. I have made many mistakes. But we 
have done good work, made some outstanding new Masons, and raised Brethren to 
the Sublime degree. That’s really all I could ask for in my year and it was all made 
possible because you Brethren here at Sandoval Lodge.

So as my star dims in the East I want to say a profound thank you to each and 
every Brother out there for trusting me with the Honor of being the Worshipful 
Master this year, but more importantly for the labor you put in this year to make 
Sandoval truly a Lodge of Vision.

S&F,
WM Davin









MSCLD Fall Graduation held on October 25! 



Your donations are appreciated!!! 



William "Bill" Lewis Obituary
William A. Lewis

William A. Lewis, a loyal figure in both military and civilian 
communities, passed away on October 13, 2024, in Las Vegas, 
NV, at the age of 72.

Born on November 16, 1951, William dedicated 30 years of 
his life to serving in the Army, retiring as a First Sergeant. 
His commitment to service was paralleled by his active 
participation in the Masonic Lodge, where he found a strong 
sense of fraternity. William had strong beliefs in 
contributing to the community and actively volunteered 
with the Boy Scouts, Search and Rescue teams, local food 
banks, and local senior centers.

William is lovingly remembered by his daughter, Michelle 
Halberg; his son-in-law, Matthew Halberg; granddaughters, 
Miranda Halberg and Madison Carson; grandson-in-law, 
Charles Carson; great-grandchildren, Madison, Jaxson, 
and Scarlette Carson; and his sisters, Penny Prapotnik and 
Gail Shunk. He was preceded in death by his wife, Beverly 
Lewis.

A ceremony to honor William's life and legacy will be held on Friday, November 8, 2024 at 
Vista Verde Memorial Park in Rio Rancho, NM, at 11:00 AM with Military Honors. His life, 

marked by dedication and service, will be commemorated in a setting befitting his 
significant contributions.

A Masonic Funeral Service will be performed, all brethren are requested to attend.

To view more 
pictures of WB 

Bill, visit

Facebook.com/
SandovalLodge76























Past Master 2023






